
 Emergency ward duty and pediatric records 

• All students must complete and hand in 4 patient records, written in Norwegian or English 

– We will give You correction and feedback 

• One of these is to be presented and handed in at a case meeting together with another 

student and can be done about a patient admitted to the pediatric ward or a new patient 

at the acute ward 

• The other three records must be done at the acute ward and only one student per patient 

• Only one student per patient 

• The records should be completed at the hospital, then printed out and handed in to us  

• If you have to go home before you know your patients results and diagnosis, you must 

check this the next day and fill in your record before handing it in 

• You need to delivered the file within 2 weeks 

 

Patient records from Ullevål 

– Hand in records in “INBOX” in the basement (University section) at the Childrens 

Center (Barnesenteret) at Ullevål or in our mailboxes in front of the Outpatient Clinic 

(Poliklinikk) 

Patient records from Ahus 

– Send them by mail to Prof. B. Nakstad (britt.nakstad@medisin.uio.no) as a word file 

de-identified (only with age in months, years and gender) 

Emergency ward duty Ullevål: 

– Only 4 students per day, max two students at the same time (Two from 12:00 – 

16:00, two from 16:00…….) 

– Sign up online  

• Use the calendar to register when You are going to be there 
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